
On Wednesday, 10th April, The Foundation for A Bloody 
Great Cause, the Bloody Great Committee, and the 
Haematology Clinical Research Unit (CRU) hosted a 
supporters’ night and a ‘behind the scenes’ tour of the 
Cancer Centre for our past event sponsors and 
generous donors. 
 �
Chief Executive of Sydney Local Health District, Dr 
Teresa Anderson and Professor Judith Trotman, Head 
of Haematology at Concord Hospital, welcomed the 
visitors and thanked them for their attendance and 
ongoing support.� 

Not usually available to the public, guests saw the 
amazing high-tech laboratories where all blood 
samples were tested for diagnostic purposes and 
ready for specific treatments.

Supporters’ Night 
10th April
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Join the Bloody Great Committee for a night of 
entertainment, fantastic food, and dancing as we 
fundraise in support of the world-leading blood cancer 
clinical trials at the� Concord Cancer Centre, Concord 
Hospital. 
�
TICKETS WILL GO ON SALE SOON
For further information email:� 
committee@abloodygreatcause.com.au

Sponsorships for the 
event are still available
If you are interested contact Marie via email at 
board@abloodygreatcause.com.au

Save the Date

Follow us on
social media @abloodygreatcause @ABloodyGr8Cause @abloodygreatcause
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Follow us on
social media @abloodygreatcause @ABloodyGr8Cause @abloodygreatcause

Who have run two BBQ’s to raise funds for the 
Foundation – one at Bunnings Ashfield in March and 
another one at Breakfast Point IGA �on the wettest April 
day in Sydney!� 

Thank you to all involved for the fabulous funds you 
raised -� $5,710 in total was given to the Foundation!� 

A huge thanks to Aaron and the IGA team for generously 
donating the produce. We are blessed to be supported 
by such a Bloody Great Community that can also cook 
a bloody great bacon and egg roll�and sausage sizzle.

Thank you to the amazing� 
Breakfast Point Men’s 
Shed

On March 3, at the Italian-Australian Community Charity 
lunch, the Father Atanasio Gonelli Charitable Fund, 
granted the Foundation for� A Bloody Great Cause a 
donation of $5,000.�

The Foundation and the Haematology Clinical Research 
Unit are truly grateful for the charitable fund’s continued 
support. 

You too can help by making a tax deductible donation 
– �go to the Donation Page or scan the QR code below.
All proceeds go directly to the Haematology Clinical 
Research unit �so they can fund more clinical trials and 
give patients hope for the future.

 
 
 
 
 

Contact committee@abloodygreatcause.com.au 
or 0409 912 464

Men’s Shed BBQ team in action with Aaron manager of Breakfast Point IGA.

The Bloody Great Committee members accepting the first cheque of�$2,860 
from Men’s Shed.

From right Michael Megna - Mayor of CCBC
Stephanie Di Pasqua - Member for Drummoyne 

Filippo Navarra- Navarra Venues
Marie Piccin Chair of The Foundation for A Bloody Great Cause

Dr Nicole Wong Doo - Head of Haematology Clinical Research Unit
Gaetano Bonfante - Director of Padre Atanasio

Fausto Biviano- Director of Padre Atanasio 

MAY NEWSMAY NEWSMAY NEWS


